
Week of 
March 13-17

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading –Our new heartwords will be must, what, and 
where. Your child should be able to fluently read 40 of 
our heartwords by now. Our goal will be 60 by the end 
of the year. 

This week we will compare and contrast two fiction 
stories about Irish folklore as we prepare for that 
sneaky Leprechaun to arrive!

Math – We will continue learning how to compare two 
digit numbers. We will also practice our sorting and 
graphing skills. 

Writing – We will continue working on our Student 
Treasures book as we become published authors. If you 
haven’t ordered one yet, there is still time.

Science – We will begin learning about the moon this 
week. 

Markers – For our Student Treasure books, we will need 
to use Crayola markers for the pictures. Please to check 
with your child to see if they need a new package of 
classic color markers. We’ve had lots of them dry out 
throughout the year and are running low. 

PTO Update – Make sure to follow ACES PTO on 
Facebook to stay updated. You may submit grocery 
receipts using the Box Tops app and the funds will be 
used by our school. It’s an easy way to give back! 

Spring Fling will be April 15 from 5-7 pm. 

Important Dates
March 17 – St. Patrick’s Day

March 18 – Happy Birthday, 
Jules!

March 30 – Spring Musical, 
6:15 pm

April 6 – Early Out @12:50

April 7 & 10 – No School, 
Spring Break

Heartwords
like          at           on
it             be          for
as            can         not    

you          are           do   
did          too          will
with          all            me
was           so            no
say           now        have

said           come      down  
they         that          this 
ate             our          who 

where          what       must
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